
APPENDIX 7 

 

Town Meadow play equipment – for budget 2023/2024 

At the Amenities meeting in August, the committee agreed that it would like to increase the play 

provision in Town Meadow.  The proposal is for 3 or 4 items - one toddler, one inclusive (DDA), one 

junior and possibly a zip wire. 

It is proposed that funding for this project is put into the 2023/2024 budget, with detail of exact 

items and locations within the meadow to be agreed. 

The first estimate for 3 items is £47,000 and 4 items is £65,000 (include site setup, fencing, play 

equipment, installation, and safety surfacing).  Prices are subject to change in the current economic 

climate but CIL may be able to fund any dramatic increase.  

Cllr Jacquie Keen MBE 

RECOMMENDED: the sum of £50,000 is put into the budget (any required balance to come from 

play equipment reserves and CIL money). 


